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Do you want to be involved in world missions? One way you may be able to help in a
huge way is to come work with us for a few days! We need to remodel a couple of
the older buildings on the new campus. These buildings will be future classrooms and
a cafeteria kitchen, but are currently in unusable conditions. The dates are September
19-22 (Monday-Thursday) & October 25-28 (Tuesday-Friday). If you or a group from
your church is interested or available during that time, please let us know and we can
let you know the details!

Another big 
blessing from this 
summer was our “World’s Cheapest Missions 
Trip.” This yearly event allows us to show youth 
groups a Muslim mosque, Buddhist temple, Hindu 
temple, Jewish synagogue and Catholic cathedral 
while speaking about missions. It is very impactful, 
and allows groups to take a missions trip without a 
plane ticket or passport. We’ve already scheduled 
three of these for summer 
2023. We’d love to have you 

visit!  Find out more on our website: visionmissions.org/wcmt/ 

The VBM offices have officially moved out to the new campus! 
There were many details that had to be worked out before moving 
the offices, one of which was having good internet! The Lord has 
provided all of this and we are busy getting settled in our new home!  

I would love to invite you to join us for the "World Evangelism 
Fellowship." On Tuesday, November 8th, we look forward to a 
wonderful time of gathering on our new campus to hear from men God has used in the area of 
world evangelism. You can find out more details by visiting our website: visionmissions.org/wef/  

VBM Stat:  9 left for the field in 2022 + 4 more leaving by January + over 20 currently studying to 
be future missionaries.

On September 6, we are starting our fall semester at the 
OGTC. One of the classes I was blessed to teach last 
semester was "Church Planting." It was a guys-only class. 
I am truly excited to see what God is going to do with 
these fine young men. We’d love to have you visit, 
specifically if you or anyone you know believe God wants 
you to be a missionary




